
From: George Pasquel
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Cc: Jason Morris; Curtis, Tim
Subject: RE: Shoeman Lane
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 9:26:00 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Please withdraw.  Thank you
 

From: Bloemberg, Greg <GBLO@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 5:25 PM
To: George Pasquel <george@witheymorris.com>
Cc: Jason Morris <Jason@witheymorris.com>; Curtis, Tim <tcurtis@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Shoeman Lane
 
George,
 
Attached is an Inactivity Letter for cases 14-ZN-2020, 11-UP-2020 and 4-TA-2020 (Shoeman Lane). 
It’s been over 3 months since the last continuance and we cannot continue to hold them in an active
status if they are not going anywhere.     
 
Let me know if there are any questions.
 
Regards,
 
 

Greg Bloemberg
Project Coordination Liaison
Current Planning
City of Scottsdale
e-mail:  gbloemberg@scottsdaleaz.gov
phone:  480-312-4306
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